
 

 

We are excited for our first         

in-person “Meet the Staff” 

evening in 2 years! 

This will be a great time to get to meet 

your child’s teacher and visit their 

classroom! 

Also, enjoy a hotdog on us (while 

supplies last)! 

Meet the                          

Viscount Staff! 
 

Thursday,  

October 20th 2022 

5:00PM-6:30PM 

 

 


